
Report of Executive Director for July, 2022

 Electronic updates to membership

 Follow up unpaid memberships

 Commercial membership

 Weekly eblasts

 Eblast to commercial members

 Registration for 2022 CPSI course

 CPSI web page

 Backyard camping web page updated

 CPSI eblast to Directors

 Zoom with MoJo sports – youth sport coaches app

 DEI mission statement work

 Master commercial member list

 Fall workshop committee meeting

 NE charter re fall workshop title sponsor

 Zoom with NH and VT ED’s

 Email Jessica Fuller – new employee Orono-Oldtown Y

 August – OutMaine – fall workshop

 Met with Alex from SPARK

 Emailed katie swanson – Landscape Structures conference $

 Golf sponsorships

 Karyn – Quickbooks/checking account

Deb Smith, Executive Director


